
The Zuni Youth Enrichment Project will have live 

performances at 6 p.m. on Friday, Feb. 14, and at 1 p.m.,

on Sunday, Feb. 16, at the Zuni Educational and Cultural 

Resources Center, with a story, “Rabbit Praying for Snow.”

   This annual Delapna:we Project show is a collaboration 

between ZYEP, A:shiwi A:wan Museum and Heritage Center, 

Edaakie Arts and other Zuni community members; 

collectively, they are known as Ho’n A:wan Productions. Zuni 

Public Library and KSHI Radio also support the project: The 

library assists with preparing the space and stage for the live 

performances, while KSHI airs Delapna:we Project 

recordings. For more information on these projects, programs, 

volunteering, or to donate, you may call:

(505) 782-8000, or you may visit ZYEP dot ORG.

   And, to stay up to date on the latest news and events, follow 

the nonprofit youth organization on Facebook: 

(/zuniyouthenrichmentproject),

Instagram: (@zuniyouthenrichmentproject),

YouTube: (/ZuniYouth), and TikTok: (/zyep09).
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